Thursday, December 10th, 2020

Good morning Explorers, let’s remember to have La Joya PRIDE in everything we do!

 
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS


CHOIR STUDENTS 

PLEASE PICK UP YOUR MUSIC FOLDERS FROM THE FRONT OFFICE IF YOU HAVEN’T ALREADY DONE SO.  NOT HAVING MATERIALS IN ZOOM CLASS, WILL AFFECT YOUR GRADE.  

ASI Information
[bookmark: _GoBack]
ASI will take place Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday.  Don't forget to check your email to see if your teacher has assigned you to ASI.  ASI is not optional, be sure to show LJ pride and attend your assigned interventions.

Grab-n-Go Meals will be distributed once a week, on Thursdays ONLY at two service times.  
1. Day service: 10:00am to 12:00 pm
1. Evening service: 5:00pm to 7:00pm
 
LOCATION:  In front of the school, in the parking lot.
Breakfast and Lunch will be provided for the entire week, for students enrolled in VUSD 

Play Students
Reminder that we have Play Rehearsals on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:30pm to 5pm. Please make sure you join us for rehearsals if you intend to participate in the play. The link to our Zoom Meeting is in our Google Classroom. Email Mr. Morris for the link if you do not already have it.
 
Congratulations!

The following students have received positive referrals.  For 7th grade, Jazmine Keopaseuth, Christopher Holsey, Brian Miranda-Olivia, Aryelle Coar, Seth Fults, Adan Lozano and Grace Heatherly, and for 8th grade Victor Carrillo, Lexie Cruz, and Sofia Castro.  Way to go Explorers!  Keep checking future bulletins for more names!

ORCHESTRA instruments, tuning and fix-it time is every Wednesday from 11- noon.

Do YOU want to be part of the First EVER Virtual Rally!?
We want YOU to participate in our Virtual Rally! You can do so by filming yourself completing the challenges. Find out more information on our Website! 


